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11 July 2025 

 

Subject: Formal Submission on Boggabri Coal Mine – Modification 10 

 

Dear Ms Brittany Golding  

 

We write to make a formal submission on 'Mod 10 - Increase to mine footprint and mine life'. 

 

We have concerns regarding the noise impacts associated with the proposed development. We 

have extended an offer to Boggabri Coal Pty Ltd to negotiate an agreement to address noise 

impacts and will update the Department on the progress of those negotiations if and as they 

continue. The failure to reach an adequate arrangement will result in significant environmental 

impacts and will affect the suitability of the site for the proposed development. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Local Member of the community  

 


